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23rd September 2019 

 
Dear Parents 

 

FPV DRONE RACING CLUB – Y8 to Y10 

Price: £20   
 

We would like to announce, building on interest from last year, the opportunity to be involved in a drone racing 

club.   

 

This extra-curricular club will run after school on Wednesdays, 4pm - 5pm weekly in room B3. It will include learning 

how to pilot FPV drones and programming with the possibility of moving into building a larger racing drone. This 

is a great opportunity for students who have a keen interest in engineering, robotics and models. 

 

Places will be allocated on a first come, first served basis, and can be secured by a one-off payment of £20 via 

ParentPay for a year’s membership. We would not want any pupil to not be able to take advantage of this 

opportunity due to financial reasons. If you would like to discuss this, please contact lmr@rgshw.com in the 

strictest confidence.  The subscription will allow the purchase of drones, batteries and other necessary equipment 

to get the club up and running. 

 

Payment for this club will open on Monday 30th September 2019 at 4pm. 

 

Due to the type of club this is, membership will be limited to 20 students, with the hope of expanding the following 

year as students become competent pilots and equipment can be expanded. As equipment needs to be ordered 

there will be a delay in the start of the club (approximately 4 weeks depending on delivery details), but the ratio 

will be 4 students per racing drone. 

 

If you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
 

 

Yours sincerely 

Lee Rowe-Elliott     

lmr@rgshw.com        
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